GRANTS FOR EXCHANGE SEMESTER
IN NEW DELHI

On very short notice the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) will fund
an exchange semester at the University of Delhi (India) for two students
enrolled at the University of Potsdam in an MA programme at the Department
of English and American Studies or the Department of German.

The exchange students will be enrolled at the English Department or the
Department of Germanic and Romance Studies at the University of Delhi for
the duration of the upcoming winter semester from August 1 to December 19,

2016.

The DAAD grant will amount to € 800 per month and will be issued for a period
of up to six months. Furthermore a travel allowance will be granted.

The University of Potsdam will fully acknowledge all grades and credit points
acquired at Delhi University.

For further information please contact Prof. Dr. Dirk Wiemann
(dwiemann@uni-potsdam.de).

Please submit your application with a CV, your transcript of records and a letter
of motivation by

June 30, 2016

to Prof. Dirk Wiemann.



